7th Jenuary, 1948.

Dear S8ir,

I have to acqueint you that in view of the
contents of vour memorandum of the 8th ultimo, respecting
the steamer "HAMPDER" the Committee have now given
instructions for the notation "Laid up pending survey"”
to be inserted in the classification column of the
Register Book in this case. :

Yours feithfully,

copy to N,Yk,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Thomas Barrie, Esq.,
BOSTON.




